DEUTSCHER GLEITSCHIRMVERBAND UND DRACHENFLUGVERBAND



Deutscher Hängegleiterverband e. V. im DAeC • Postfach 88 • 83701 Gmund am Tegernsee
Tel. 08022/9675-0 • Fax 08022/9675-99 • info@dhymail.de • www.dhv.de

Véronique Gensac Présidente FFVL Via Mail

Gmund am Tegernsee, 15.05.2020

Free flying in Germany for non-commercial French tandem pilots

Dear Véronique,

thank you for your letter. After their visit to your office in 2017, Robin and Karl told me about the idea of making free flying in Germany possible for French leisure tandem pilots. I fully supported and welcomed this idea from the very first moment. We have discussed it in our committees and received approval everywhere. The Franco-German friendship is a great concern for me, both in terms of the association and personally. For many years now, I have enjoyed spending my flying holiday in your beautiful country and therefore feel a special bond with your pilots.

With the now inserted IPPI-Card Tandem we can turn the idea into reality. We can follow the wish you have expressed, and we can officially allow French leisure tandem pilots to fly with the IPPI-Card Tandem.

The further procedure in Germany is that we officially communicate this announcement. It will be published in July and from that moment on non-commercial flying for French tandem pilots will be possible in Germany. Prerequisite is both the French tandem license and the IPPI-Card Tandem. We will inform you as soon as the official act is completed.

We wish you much strength in this extraordinary time and all the best for the future.

Best regards

Charlie Jöst 1st chairman